
To:  Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
  Mr. Van Delft, Assistant Superintendent 

  Knox County R-I Board of Education 
 

From: Nancy Goodwin  
  Federal Programs Coordinator 

 
RE:   Administrator’s Report 

 
 
 

Federal Programs 
 

 
 

➢ I attended the Federal Programs Conference November 17th-19th. 
 

 

➢ We currently have 76 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in 

grades preschool through 12th grade.  We are serving 15 students 
through Speech Intervening Services.   
 

➢ The district has received 16 referrals for special education.  Three 

students have qualified for an IEP, one student qualified for a 504 plan 
and three students did not qualify.  We have nine students are in the data 

collection and testing process. 
 

➢ We currently have 8 students on 504 plans and three referrals. 
 

 

Curriculum and Grant Writing 

 
 

➢ The district is exploring a grant to bring Missouri Specialty crops to our 
schools.  

 
➢ The district continues to wait to hear on the NRA grant to help our FFA 

Trap Team. 
. 

➢ Curriculum work is ongoing.  Monthly workdays are being offered to 
teachers working on curriculum writing, as well as one-on-one work 

meetings as requested. 
 


